
Rapid Feedback Aims and Objectives 
 
The Rapid Feedback system is aimed to give weekly feedback 
on how students are performing on the theoretical courses in 
the third and fourth year. Students may hand in written 
attempts at Rapid Feedback problems on the problem sheet 
for each course. These will be marked by a PG demonstrator 
and returned a few days later. Separately from this, there will 
also be a class, run by the PG, who will go over the problems 
and address any other question students may have about the 
course. Lecturers are not involved. Rapid Feedback is not 
compulsory and does not involve continuous assessment. 
More detailed instructions will be provided by each lecturer. 
 


